
Ad Hoc Bicycle & Pedestrian Committee Meeting Minutes 
Forbes Building, 3rd Floor Conference Rm, Aug 13, 2013 

 
Committee members present: Don Burn, Chris Hughes, Ellen Gugel, 
Howard Drake, Nancy Siegal, Bruce Tretter 
 
Meeting opened at 7pm 
 
Minutes 7/16/13 approved 
 
Crosswalks & Sidewalks 

 Don suggested we put together a safe bike routes map through 
town. Massachusetts has a “Guide for the Development of 
Bicycle Facilities”. Other towns have maps of their bike routes.  

 A group consisting of Ellen Gugel, Nancy Siegal, Chris Hughes 
and Howard Drake will consult with town resources – police 
department, GIS, DPW (town engineer), Jim Robbins – to 
create a baseline of routes.  

 
Board of Selectmen Presentation 

 Don presented an update of where we are on the BWALT trail 
and that we will be asking Town Meeting for a transfer of 
money from the Open Space Preservation Committee to fund 
any needed survey, legal easements language, and filing of 
separate easement deeds. 

 
Next meeting – September 24th in the Forbes 3rd floor conference 
room at 7pm 
 
Meeting adjourned 7:55pm 
 


